
From the closure of day nurseries at the end of World War II, to 
feminist struggles for a�ordable childcare in the 1980s, to the 
challenge of �nding a daycare spot today, come learn about the 
history of childcare in Toronto, as told through the stories of 95 
Bellevue. 

  Thursday October 9th

  5:30 - 6:15 pm
  95 Bellevue Avenue
  Kensington Market

Adults, kids and families welcome.
Playground on site.
Pizza dinner will be served.

 For more information visit departmentofpublicmemory.com

95 Bellevue Ave was home to the 
�rst federally funded day nursery in 
Canada!    Why was it funded?  What 
happened next?

Join the DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC MEMORY to listen to and 
share memories of this remarkable site. 
Learn about the long history 
of publicly funded childcare 
in this building.  Witness the 
unveiling of a commemorative 
sign.
 


